Design Concept Only



= Expo Tugger Removal

NEW WESTMINSTER & Replacement

www.newwestcity.ca/expotugger April — August 2019

March 26, 2019

Please be advised that the City of New Westminster will be undertaking the removal and replacement
of the Tugger Pilot House located at 830 Quayside Drive along the Waterfront Esplanade starting
approximately on April 1¥ 2019. The structure has approached the end of its lifecycle and is in decline
due to significant structural corrosion and many years of heavy vandalism.

Staff have collaborated with Contexture Design to develop a design concept (reverse side) for the
replacement of the Tugger. The design concept is inspired by a tugboat hauling a large barge loaded
with materials, a common sighting along on the Fraser River in New Westminster. The new design will
continue to serve as an iconic placemaking feature/ gathering place on the Riverfront, with enhanced
play value for children. Project timelines are an estimate.

= Duration e Hours of Work
April 1 - 15™- Tugger Removal G’} Monday — Friday, 7am - 8pm

April 15"- April 30"- Deck Repairs
and Electrical Works

May 1°- August 2019 — New Play

Structure
Road Closures Impacts/Interruptions
i None H No access to existing play structure

Should you have any questions or concerns related to this project, please contact one of the following:

Erika Mashig Nell Gasiewicz
Manager, Open Space Planning Parks and Open Space Planner
City of New Westminster City of New Westminster

604-527-4530

emashig@newwestcity.ca 604-519-2013

ngasiewicz@newwestcity.ca




